
The Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time                              July 23rd, 2023  

Welcome to St. Augustine / St. Peter of Alcantara Parish! 
Welcome to all our visitors and new parishioners! Fr. Will welcomes you and would be pleased to meet and know you.  

New parishioners can easily register online through the parishes websites or by visiting/calling the parish offices. 

 
Pastor                               Fr. Will Thompson J.C.L. 

fr.will@stpeterofalcantara.com 
                                           
Pastoral Assoc./DRE        Sr. Alicia Coomes, OSU 
       alicia.coomes@maplemount.org 
 
Bookkeeper & Secretary       Gretchen Young  
                                 office@stpeterofalcantara.com 

    
ST. AUGUSTINE PARISH  
16777 State Route 811, Reed, KY 42451 
 
Parish Phone Number 270-764-1983 
Email - office@stpeterofalcantara.com 
 
Website Admin                   Kristin Miller  
Web Site     http://www.staugustinereed.org 
 

St. Augustine Committees  
Parish Council President Joey Payne 
Finance Committee Chair Rob Mitchell  
Cemetery                            Jamie Boeglin 
 270-222-0438 
Parish Hall Rental Linda Evans 
 270-302-6289 
 Dee Anna Booker 
 270-302-2439 
 
ST. PETER OF ALCANTARA PARISH 
 81 Church St., Owensboro, KY  42301 
 
Parish Phone Number 270-764-1983 
Email - office@stpeterofalcantara.com 

 
St. Peter Committees  

Parish Council President Tim Cecil 
Finance Committee Chair  Sarona Grant 
St. Vincent de Paul Chair   Randall Murphy 
St. Peter’s Auxiliary Chair Lisa Clary 
OCS Representative           Amanda Millay  
Music Minister   Terry Murphy 
Parish Hall Rental  George Schrecker 
One-Call Administrator Vicki Stogsdill 
  270-316-1672 
Maintenance Jerome Blair 

Cemetery  Star McKay 
Church Wedding Contact Monica Rice 
Website Administrator Robin Tucker  
Web Site:            http://www.stpeterofalcantara.com 
 

United in Christ to Love and to Serve 

 

St. Peter of 

Alcantara 

Catholic 

Church 

Stanley, KY 

St. Augustine 25 Week Raffle 
July 16th - Week 20 $500 Winner - Michelle Richmond 

 

 

St. Augustine 

Catholic 

church 

Reed, KY 

Fr. Fid Farewell Celebration 
Fr. Fid Levri is retiring from mission life and moving back 
to Cincinnati to Glenmary headquarters. There will be a 
farewell celebration, to include St. Peter of Alcantara and 
St. Augustine parishes, hosted at St. Augustine’s Parish 
Hall on Saturday, July 29th at 11:30am. This will be a pot-
luck event so be sure to bring a dish or dessert and join 
us in wishing Fr. Fid success in the next chapter of his 
life. Everyone is invited!   

 

 
 
 
  

Acts 2:42 Eucharistic Revival! 
Registration is still ongoing for our Acts 2:42 small 
groups. These groups will meet once a month fall-spring 
to view and discuss videos featuring Bishop Medley.  
Please consider joining a group or even being a host fam-
ily. For more information see: Sr. Alicia Coomes at St. 
Peter of Alcantara and Shelley Payne at St. Augustine. 

St. Augustine Reverse Raffle 
Let’s make this the best year yet! If you have any ques-
tions, please feel free to reach out to Shelley Payne via 
call or text at 270-993-7965. July theme for basket dona-
tions will be teas, coffees, and chocolates. Thank you! 

St. Peter’s Picnic 50/50 Pot 
Pot total was $19,720.00.  

Half pot winner to receive $9,860.00. 
Congratulations to Ellen Sweet!! 

Thank you to everyone who bought or sold tickets for our 
50/50 Raffle. Your support is greatly appreciated. 

RCIA 
It is not too early to sign up for RCIA classes. Just call the 
church office to leave your information. Thank you! 

St. Augustine Picnic Relief 
July is the month for all families of St. Augustine Parish to 
make donations to the Picnic Relief. As you know, we no 
longer have a yearly picnic to raise funds for our Church 
operations; it is important that all families participate. 

Upcoming Meetings 
St. Augustine Altar Society - August 14th at 6:00pm 
St. Peter Parish Auxiliary - August 16th at 6:30pm 

St. Augustine Parish Council - August 17th at 6:30pm 
St. Peter Parish Council - August 20th at 11am 

 



St. Augustine Potluck Breakfast 
Sunday, August 6th after Mass 

St. Pius X Director Of Music Ministry 
St. Pius X Catholic Church in Owensboro, KY is seeking 
a Full-Time Director of Music Ministry. Requirements in-
clude a Bachelor’s Degree in music or equivalent experi-
ence, excellent people skills and proficient computer 
knowledge. Candidate must be a practicing Catholic in 
good standing with the Roman Catholic Church. Out-
standing written and oral communication skills. The posi-
tion collaborates with the Pastor, Parish Staff and Wor-
ship Committee. Must understand the Roman Catholic 
Church regarding liturgical theology, praxis and liturgical 
music and the ability to successfully complete a criminal 
history and background check. St. Pius Tenth Catholic 
Church is an equal opportunity employer with a range of 
benefits. All interested applicants may email a cover letter 
and resume to: Fr. Babu K. Joseph, Pastor - frba-
bu@stpiustenthparish.org 

Ursuline Srs. Launch 53rd Raffle - Drawing 9/10  
The Mount Raffle has been a tradition for 53 years and is 
an important source of funding for the Ursuline Sisters’ 
ministries as well as the retired sisters. This year’s tickets 
are still just $5 each. The top prize is $10,000! Partici-
pants could also win $5,000, $2,000, and a handmade 
queen-size quilt valued at $1,000. The drawing will take 
place on Sunday, Sept. 10, 2023, at 4 p.m. in Maple Hall 
at Mount Saint Joseph, at the conclusion of Quilt Bingo. 
We encourage supporters to buy tickets online: visit 
https://ursulinesmsj.org/mountraffle. If you would prefer to 
order tickets through the mail, write your check to the 
Ursuline Sisters and send to: Mount Raffle, 8001 Cum-
mings Road, Maple Mount, KY 42356. Questions? Con-
tact Carol Braden-Clarke, director of development, at 270
-229-2008 or carol.braden-clarke@maplemount.org. For 
more information about Quilt Bingo and to sign up for that 
event, visit https://ursulinesmsj.org/quilt-bingo/ 

Eucharistic Young Adult Retreat: July 29, 2023 
Come and join other young adults from around the Dio-
cese for a day of prayer, reflection, and relaxation at St. 
Joseph Monastery, 8564 Crisp Road, Whitesville, KY 
42378. Lunch, dinner, and snacks provided. Bring a blan-
ket or lawn chair to enjoy the beautiful Monastery 
grounds. Questions? Contact robin.tomes@pastoral.org.  

Rediscover Your Marriage  
Retrouvaille (pronounced retro-vi with a long i) simply 
means ’rediscovery’. The program offers the chance to 
rediscover yourself, your spouse, and a loving relation-
ship in your marriage. 10’s of 1000’s headed for divorce 
have successfully saved their marriages by attending. 
Retrouvaille is not a spiritual retreat, not a sensitivity 
group, not a seminar, not a social gathering. For confi-
dential information about or to register for the September 
program beginning with a weekend on September 8-10, 
call 800-470-2230 or 615-838-6724 or email: 
nrv3043@gmail.com or visit the website at 
www.HelpOurMarriage.com 

Please Pray for all the sick † 
 

St. Peter: Jennifer Ebelhar, Joe Coomes, Gabrielle 
Hart, Melody Cecil, Martha Pendleton, Ann Canary, Mary 
Beth Clark, Star McKay, Debbie Edelen, Fr. Fid Levri, 
Bruce and Phyllis Schrecker, Sue Wathen Hinton, Bonnie 
O’Bryan, Patty Vowels, Millie Mullican, and Alyssa. 
 

Note: Names will be purged every 3 months unless 

otherwise advised 

Marriage: One Flesh, Given and Received 
Natural Family Planning awareness week is July 23-29, 
2023. The dates of Natural Family Planning Awareness 
Week highlight the anniversary of the papal encycli-
cal Humanae Vitae (July 25) which articulates Catholic 
beliefs about human sexuality, conjugal love, and re-
sponsible parenthood. The dates also mark the feast of 
Saints Joachim and Anne (July 26), the parents of the 
Blessed Mother. Pope Francis has designated that feast 
as World Grandparents Day, a fitting commemoration 
during National NFP Awareness Week! For further infor-
mation, contact nfp@usccb.org.  

 

OCS Job Opportunities 
owensborodiocese.org/employment/  

Quilt Bingo Returns Sept. 10th 
It’s time to register for one of the Ursuline Sisters’ most 
popular events! On Sunday, Sept. 10, we will play Quilt 
Bingo where players have the chance to win their choice 
of a variety of beautiful quilts. Doors open at 12:30pm and 
bingo is from 1pm-4pm. Tickets for Quilt Bingo are $25 
per person, which includes lunch. Bingo cards can be 
purchased for $1 a game for a small quilt prize or $2 per 
game for a large quilt prize. Seating is limited, so we re-
quest that you sign up in advance by emailing car-
ol.braden-clarke@maplemount.org or online at https://
ursulinesmsj.org/quilt-bingo/. Players must be at least 18 
years old. Following bingo, the Mount raffle drawing will 
take place at 4pm. Raffle tickets will be available during 
Quilt Bingo. Tickets can be purchased for $5 for your 
chance to win $10,000, $5,000, $2,000 or a handmade 
quilt. All proceeds support the mission and ministries of 
the Ursuline Sisters of Mt. St. Joseph, Maple Mount, Ky. 

St. Peter Parish Coffee And Donuts 
                     Sunday, August 13th after Mass 

Pre-Cana 
The Office of Marriage and Family Life is excited to have 
the opportunity to offer an in-person PreCana retreat in 
conjunction with the online program. This retreat will be 
held on August 26, 2023 at Gasper River. This retreat is 
offered at no further cost for couples already participating 
in PreCana online formation in 2023 (or who completed 
the training in 2022).  owensborodiocese.org/precana/ 

St. Augustine One-Call 
St. Augustine will be using the One Call system to reach 
parishioners with important parish updates and remind-
ers. This means the phone tree will no longer be used. If 
you would like to be informed of special events, changes, 
and alerts for St. Augustine, please sign the infor-
mation sheets at either door of the church, so Shelley 
Payne can include you in the group calls/messages in the 
future.  

Knights of Columbus 
Next regular council meeting Tuesday, August 1st at 6PM 
 

mailto:nfp@usccb.org


An Accounting of Your  
Stewardship of  Treasure 

 
  
 
Actual Collection:     July 16th, 2023 
 
Sunday Collection                     648.00                
Picnic Relief Fund                     300.00    
     

Monday…………………Exodus 14:5-18; Matthew 12:38-42 
Tuesday…………...2 Corinthians 4:7-15; Matthew 20:20-28 
Wednesday…………...Exodus 16:1-5,9-15; Matthew 13:1-9  
Thursday….Exodus 19:1-2,9-11,16-20b; Matthew 13:10-17 
Friday…………………...Exodus 20:1-17; Matthew 13:18-23 
Saturday……………………...Exodus 24:3-8; John 11:19-27 
Sunday………………….1 Kings 3:5,7-12; Romans 8:28-30;   
……………………………………………….Matthew 13:44-52 

Happy Anniversary 

Please Pray for all the sick †  
St. Augustine:  Shelia Byrne, Mason Jackson, Nick 
Jackson, Randall Schwartz, Barbara Smith, Mack Lacer, 
Jeff Simon, Martha Miller, John Wolfe, Fr. Fid Levri, Bill 
Williams, Barbara Eblen,  Donna Lamb, Mary Martin 
Cooper, Bruce & Phyllis Schrecker, and Janet Medley. 
 

Note: Names will be purged every 3 months unless 

otherwise advised 

  

 
 

St. Augustine Ministries 
 

Stewards for July 30th  
 

Servers: 
 

7/30 - 8:00am - Tanner Schwartz  

 
Lectors: 

 
7/30 - 8:00am - Anna Dee Raney 

 
Gifts: 

 
7/30 - 8:00am - Joey Payne Family 

 
Ushers for July: 

 
Hershel Smith & Steve Byrne 

 
Tellers: 

 
7/30 - Larry Schwartz &                 

Connie Williams 

 
Church Cleaners: 

 
April Mitchell (July 15-28) 

Shelley Payne (July 29-Aug.11) 

 

Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick 
The Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick is celebrated anytime upon request, and 
once in a while during the weekend Masses. Please notify Fr. Will or call the parish 
office if you know of anyone who is sick and in need of the sacrament. Fr. Will will 
make every effort to visit them. 

Happy Birthday 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Connie Williams 7/23 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Robert & Doris Purgeason (58 yrs.) 
Bruce & Phyllis Schrecker (14 yrs.) 

 

Church Cleaners:  
 

Cleaning the Church 
is an act of your love 
and gratitude to God 
for our Church. If for 
some reason you are 
unable to clean when 
it is your turn, please 
contact: Hershel 
Smith 270-302-0601 
and for a fee of 
$30.00 he will clean 
for your two weeks.  
If you are physically 
unable to clean, 
please contact Sherry 
Schwartz 270-302-
5427 so other ar-
rangements can be 
made. Thank you. 

Bulletin Information 
Information for the Bulletin needs to be submit-
ted to St. Peter’s office by Wednesday. 270-764
-1983 or office@stpeterofalcantara.com. 
 

 

 

 

weekly Schedule  
July 23rd THRU July 30th 

Sunday - Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
       8:00am - Mass at St. Augustine - Betty Davis 

       10:00am - Mass at St. Peter - People of the Parish 
 

Monday - Sixteenth Week in Ordinary Time  
       8:00am - Mass at St. Peter - Cathy Morris 
 

Tuesday - St. James, Apostle - Feast 

       No Mass   
 

Wednesday - Sts. Joachim and Anne, Parents of the  

           Blessed Virgin Mary - Memorial 

      6:00pm - Mass at St. Peter - Sonny & Rosie Clary 
 

Thursday - Sixteenth Week in Ordinary Time  
       8:00am - Mass at St. Peter - Pat Coomes Family 
 

Friday - Sixteenth Week in Ordinary Time 

       8:00am - Mass at St. Peter - Lillian Young 

       Weekly Adoration 8:30am-4:30pm 
 

Saturday - Sts. Martha, Mary and Lazarus - Memorial 
       8:00am - Mass at St. Augustine - Wayne Purgeason 

       8:30am - Confessions at St. Augustine 

       11:30am - Fr. Fid Farewell Celebration Potluck  

       3:00pm - Confessions at St. Peter 

       4:00pm - Mass at St. Peter - People of the Parish 
 

Sunday -  Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

       8:00am - Mass at St. Augustine - Jimmy Mills 

       10:00am - Mass at St. Peter - Tony Kelly 



 

Sacrament of Baptism 
The Sacrament of Baptism for infants is administered upon request. Parents and 

Godparents must attend an evening class on Baptism in the Catholic Church. 
Please contact the pastor and set up an appointment for this class at least a month 

in advance. At least one parent must be a practicing Catholic for their child to be 
baptized in the Catholic Church. Godparents must be at least 16 years of age, and 

at least one must be a practicing Catholic. 

Sacrament of Marriage 
A couple wishing to marry must contact the priest at least six months before the 
desired wedding date. According to the guidelines of our diocese, you should not 

make absolute plans for a specific wedding date until after meeting with the pastor. 
The couple will be required to attend a marriage preparation course which will in-
clude at least one formal program such as an Engaged Encounter weekend or the 

Sponsor Couple Program. 

Sacraments to the Home-Bound 
Please inform the pastor or the parish office if you know of anyone who is home-bound, so that we can insure that they are afforded ample opportunities to receive the     

Sacraments. We would rather be notified by several people than to not be notified at all, so please don’t presume that someone else has already notified us. 

 
Mischel Monuments, Inc. 

Monuments  *  Markers  *  Mausoleums 
1504 West 2nd Street 

Owensboro, KY  
“SAME LOCATION SINCE 1949” 

270-691-6081 
www.mischelmonuments.com 

Monday-Friday 8:00am-5:00pm * Sat. 8am-12pm 

A Family Tradition For 5 Generations 

 
Haley McGinnis  

Funeral Home & Crematory 
 

519 Locust Street 
Owensboro, KY 42301 
Phone: 270-684-9891 

Mike & Kay Everly - Owners 

Support Our Advertisers Who Help Support our Parish 

Joey Davenport 
Director 
Financial Advisor 
Private Wealth Manage-
ment 
 

270-826-3102 
jdavenport@rwbaird.com 
 

Robert W. Baird & Co. Inc. 
231 Second Street 
Henderson, KY 42420 
Toll Free 800-887-3102 
Fax 270-826-3428 
rwbaird.com 

  

RADA Cutlery Link 
https://radafundraising.com/?rfsn=4541930.aec8dc 

Life-Giving Wounds Retreat 
August 18-20, 2023 

Sarto Retreat Center, Evansville Indiana  
Come for a greater understanding of the wound left by 
your parents’ divorce or separation, for advice concerning 
love and trust of others, and for an experience of Christ 
and community that will lead to greater self-
understanding and healing. Learn more and register by 
visiting: https://owensborodiocese.org/life-giving-wounds/  

 

Planned Giving 
The estate plans you make now ensure that St. Peter of 
Alcantara’s mission and traditions are transferred from 
one generation to another. Planned giving allows your 
loyalty and generosity to continue beyond your lifetime. A 
planned gift includes but is not limited to bequests, chari-
table annuities and remainder trusts, life insurance poli-
cies, and securities.  

Bulletin/Website 

If you would like the weekly bulletin emailed to you please  
contact the parish office. Please go to our website: 
stpeterofalcantara.com to see the events calendar and 
stay up to date on all our happenings. 

Special Collection 
July 23rd-Pastoral Solidarity Fund for the Church in Africa 

July 30th - St. Vincent de Paul 
Aug. 13th - Brescia University 


